
Minutes of the Hathersage Memorial Hall Management Committee
on Zoom, Monday 7th December 2020
1. Present      Martin Robinson, John Anderson, Stuart Carnell, HeatherRogers, Pip Fisher, Mick Sykes,  Amanda Foster.  
2. Apologies –  Brian Wilson, Marion Codd.
3. Minutes              The minutes were agreed.
4. Matters Arising  Thanks were expressed for Graham’s contribution to the committee over many years. He will be sadly missed, not only for his hard work, but also for his friendship and humour.
Following the increase in heating temperature, there was a problem with the central heating which has now been fixed
5. Treasurer Stuart was formally welcomed to the committee as a trustee and thanked for stepping in. The registered office will be transferred to his business address when the paperwork is in place. Amanda will liaise with NatWest  to add Stuart’s name and also John’s. Stuart agreed to download finance information from Graham’s computer as soon as practicable. Martin will liaise with the Charity Commission to update details. 
6. Finance Update
£2,000 has been received from the Jumblies
£1,100 has been received from the Elsie Lawrence Trust  
Amanda has deposited the cheques and paid invoices either online in the absence of a Treasurer, but no monthly figures were submitted.
Banks are offering money to transfer accounts, but after discussion it was decided not to change at the moment.
7.   COVID Update
 Stanage Hall has been risk assessed and is ready for use, subject to hirers meeting the requirements. The Thursday evening children’s yoga has taken place and the Hall was left clean and safe. Charlotte is happy to clean if required.
Plans are being made to risk assess the whole building though few groups are interested in restarting their activities at the moment. Potential bookings will be considered individually.
  A.O.B.
It was agreed that there would be no price increase this year as many bookings for the year 2020 had been agreed, but would now roll over to 2021.
Brian has received a quote of £3,980 plus VAT £795, total £4,775 for the decoration of the Lawrence Hall, Samson Room and toilets. It was agreed that the work could be carried out in February 2021.
Date of next meeting  - Monday 11th January 2021 on Zoom at 7.30 pm
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